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March 25, 2019 
 
David J. Mohler 
Executive Director 
Office of Transportation Planning 
Massachusetts Department of Transportation 
10 Park Plaza 
Boston, MA 02116 
 
Re: Safe Routes to Schools Infrastructure Grant Application Results 
 
Dear Mr. Mohler: 
 
 Thank you for selecting the Town of Arlington’s Hemlock Street and Dickson 
Avenue Improvement Project to move to the next phase of funding through the MA Safe 
Routes to School Infrastructure Grant Program. This project will fill a critical 
infrastructure gap for residents walking in the neighborhood and children and parents 
traveling to and from the M. Norcross Stratton Elementary School in Arlington. 
Providing safe infrastructure to access schools by walking and bicycling is a key goal of 
the Town. We are committed to supporting the project through its planning, development, 
and construction, and to ensure it is completed in a timely manner.  
 We look forward to working with MassDOT on the next steps of developing this 
project. Should you have any questions, please contact Daniel Amstutz, Senior 
Transportation Planner, at damstutz@town.arlington.ma.us or at 781-316-3093. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dan Dunn, Chair 
Select Board 
 
Cc: Adam Chapdelaine, Town Manager 
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